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SIUE, BULLEtlN
To the Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois Uniyersity a t EdV/qrdsvitte

Vol. 24, No. 20 
August 20, 1993

MEMO TO: The University Community

FROM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: North Central Association Action

Acting on the report of the visiting team, the Commission'on Institutions 
of Higher Education of the North Central Association of Colleges and Schools 
has reaccredited the University for a period of ten years. SIUE's next 
comprehensive review is scheduled for 2002-2003.

Copies of the visiting team's Report of a Visit to Southern Illinois 
University at Edwardsville (April 19-21,1993), the NCA notification letter, 
and SIUE's new Statement of Affiliation Status have been distributed and are 
available for review in the following offices:

Vice Presidents
Deans and Associate Deans
Directors
Department Chairs
Constituency Heads
Chair, University Planning and Budget Council 
Lovejoy Library: Library Reserve (two copies)

Thank you for your contributions to the institution's reaccreditation.
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